Covid-19 Update 26th May 2020
An update regarding the latest information I have received from the STA:-


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Government has stated that all commercial swimming pools (including school pools and private pools used for lessons) must remain closed until at least early July. Even when pools are able to reopen, the safety of our staff and customers will be the absolute priority and there will be much to consider before we take that step.


For now, enjoy your paddling pools in the sun, stay safe and I will keep you updated of any progress.



